
Justine Elliot MP 

RB 

Mr Scott Sledge 
Spokesperson 

Federal Member for Richmond 

Northern Rivers Guardians 
50 Gabal Road 
LILLIAN ROCK NSW 2480 

Via email. 

18 September 2017 

Dear Mr silg~vJ}. 

Thank you for your correspondence regarding possible unauthorised land 

clearing at a property in Limpinwood. 

I have made a written request to the NSW Government via the Hon Gabrielle 

Upton MP, NSW Minister for the Environment asking that her Government in 

line with the recent request from the Tweed Shire Council immediately halt 

works and undertake a comprehensive compliance audit on current 

operations. 

Regards, 

Justine Elliot MP 
Federal Member for Richmond 


